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Police appealing to public for help solving Gordon Street B&E

	The Shelburne Police is investigating a break and enter that occurred on Sunday afternoon (April 6th) at a residence located on

Gordon Street.

Unknown suspect(s) gained entry to the house while it was unoccupied and removed a quantity of valuables.

If anyone has any information in relation to this case or any other criminal activity, they are encouraged to contact the Shelburne

Police Service at 519-925-3312 or anonymously through Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477) or online at

www.crimestopperssdm.com
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